
 
For residents of the State of New Hampshire: 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE STATEMENT OF RIGHTS OF THE CONSUMER 

 

As a resident of the State of New Hampshire, you have the following rights as a consumer under the laws of 
the State of New Hampshire relating to consumer credit information: 
 
After receiving notice of correction or other findings, you have the right to request that the consumer reporting 
agency furnish you with a description of the procedure used to determine the accuracy and completeness of 
the information and the name, business address, and telephone number of any furnisher of information 
contacted in connection with that information. 
 
Following the filing of a brief statement setting forth the nature of the dispute, any change or deletion of 
information which is found not to be accurate or the accuracy of which can no longer be verified, the 
consumer reporting agency shall upon consumer request furnish notification to any person specifically 
designated by the consumer who has within 2 years prior to the filing of the dispute received a consumer 
report concerning the consumer for employment purposes or within 6 months for any other purpose. 
 
You also have the right to obtain all information required to be disclosed by state or federal law. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


